
(To be placed upon Town of Natick letterhead.) 

 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

        November 18, 2020 

Sealcoating, Inc.  
dba Indus 
825 Granite Street 
Braintree, MA 02184  
 
 RE: Crack Sealing MAPC – Town of Natick 

  NOTICE OF EXERCISE OF FIRST OPTION FOR RENEWAL 

Dear Sir/Madam:  

As you are aware, the Town of Natick, Massachusetts and Markings, Inc. are parties to a contract for the 
procurement of crack sealing, which was through the Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC) 
(“Contract.”)  

The Natick Selectmen awarded a contract for one (1) year in January 2020.  

Article 5.1 of the Contract provides for an initial term, with options by the municipality to renew through 
December 31, 2021, and again through December 31, 2022. 

By vote of the Natick Select Board, on November 18, 2020, the Town of Natick has extended, and has 
made effective, the term of the contract, such that it will run from the execution of the contract and will 
expire December 31, 2021. Nothing herein shall affect the ability of the Town to exercise its second 
option at a later date. 

All provisions of the Contract shall remain in full force and effect during this option period.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Very truly yours,  

 

The Natick Select Board 

 

____________________________________ 

Jonathan H. Freedman, Chairman 
 
____________________________________ 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Vice Chairman 
 
____________________________________ 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 
 
____________________________________ 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr. 
 
____________________________________ 
Susan G. Salamoff 
 
 
cc.   Melissa A. Malone, Town Administrator 
 James Errickson, Deputy Town Administrator - Operations 

Bryan R. Le Blanc, Procurement Officer 
 Arti P. Mehta, Comptroller 
 Karis L. North, Esq., Office of the Town Counsel  
 


